
Pulpit Announcements 
Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 16, 2020 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to HOPE in 
Lancaster. This is our local social outreach center that assists people in 
need. We're happy to support HOPE!   www.hopeinlancaster.org 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of Bryan Pyke. May he rest 

in peace. 
 

• This Tuesday, we’ll continue our class by livestream on the spiritual 
tradition of the Church. The class will be live at 2:30 PM. It will be 
recorded, and will be available for later viewing on Grace Lily. 
 

• As things turn out, I’ll need some minor surgery later this month. It’s 
not serious, but regrettably, our usual priest coverage is not available. 
As such, we have to make the following arrangements: We will not have 
Confessions or daily Mass on Wednesday-Thursday, August 26-27. We 
will not have Confessions and Masses on Saturday evening, August 29. 
We will have our usual Masses on Sunday, August 30. I’ll just be 
moving a little slower! I ask for your prayers and understanding. My 
apologies for any hassle this might cause for any of our parishioners. 
Incidentally, this a true #5Loaves #2Fish moment for me.  
 

• On August 26 and 27, we will still have our daily Rosary and daily 
devotionals. 
 

• Starting August 24, our Men’s Prayer Group will resume on-site 
meeting every Monday from 6:45 – 8:00 PM. All men of the parish are 
welcome and encouraged to come!  

 

http://www.hopeinlancaster.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChsKqxQV4-9BVgHa0O4KLTA?view_as=subscriber

